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Dear Committee members and Representatives

This late term abortion bill introduced by Mr. Robert Pyne has not properly considered the medical and
 psychological risks and effects on the subject of the bill - the women of Australia and needs to be rejected.

I recently wrote to my local parliament Labor representative  expressing my concerns and was told in a very
 short email he is "pro choice”. Whose choice I have to ask myself, the one whose life is being taken does not
 get a say!

Pro choice politicians who plan to vote in the affirmative should be required by the parliament to go to an
 abortion clinic and witness the result of an abortion- the dead broken body of a baby, and talk with women after
 the abortion to get perspective on what they stand for.
Just look at a 3d ultrasound of a baby in the womb and you will see why I am so against this, how have we gone
 so wrong, when did we start justifying the killing of our most vulnerable members of society?

Its easy to say “I am pro choice” until that choice impacts on your family. I submit to you that our parliament
 representatives that are "pro choice" need to go home, have a long look at their own children, then consider
 killing them- what an appalling thought - but this is what they allow by their approval of any abortion even
 more so with late term abortion.

They need to see what they are approving for what it is, life is life inside the womb and abortion is killing
 humans, no spin or PC rewording will change the facts or outcome, a human looses his/her life.

Please recommend to reject this bill and tighten up on abortion in Queensland. Countries who have gone down
 the abortion route are suffering and now turning their backs on it (Russia, China one child).

With respect and regards

Adrian Maxwell
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